
JO
IN US!

What do patient and family advisors do?

Share their lived experiences.
Provide feedback on policies and
programs.
Review health-related informational
materials.
Participate in meetings with UVM faculty,
PQC-VT staff, and health care
professionals.

Why should you be a patient and
family advisor?

Impact change by sharing your
insights with leaders and health
care professional teams. 
Learn about family and child
health issues.
Help fill the gap between
patients/families and the health
care teams. 

Quote from Current Advisor
“The reason that I like being a parent advisor

for VCHIP is because it gives me a platform for
my voice to be heard to make actual changes

and help people. Being a part of VCHIP has
helped show me that it is possible to take

something that was a terrible experience and
change it into something that can help others.   

I love it!”

WHO WE ARE AND WHAT WE DO

The Vermont Child Health Improvement Program Perinatal Quality
Collaborative (VCHIP PQC) implements projects that impact
pregnant and postpartum people, infants, and their families.

This year the PQC-VT is launching a Patient and Family Advisory
Committee. This committee will bring patient and family’s point of
views on issues that impact pregnant and postpartum people.

The Perinatal Quality Collaborative Vermont is
Recruiting Patient and Family Advisors

In partnership with the Family and Child Health Division at the Vermont Department of Health (VDH)

Who are we looking for?
Patient or family members with pregnancy and/or birth experience within the last 5 years. 

Scan the
code

Learn more about
being a Patient and

Family Advisor today!

View a video created
by some of our

Patient and Family
Advisors!Scan the

code


